
STATEMENT OF TRACEY I. MILLER-ZARNEKE 

CANDIDATE FOR GOVERNING BOARD MEMBER 

EL SEGUNDO UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 
I am seeking re-election to the Board of Education for the El Segundo Unified School District. During my 
first term in office, I developed great understanding of public education operations; I gained valuable 
firsthand experience governing through unprecedented scenarios; and I built strong relationships among 
students, parents, teachers, staff, and local through federal level legislative colleagues, all in an effort to 
serve ESUSD and our El Segundo community as effectively as possible. 

My leadership skills proved vital during the most unpredictable of times, inspiring my elected peers to 
unanimously vote for me to serve back-to-back presidential terms. I maintain a balanced, fair, and 
educated perspective in my decision-making process. I embrace innovative approaches to help our school 
district support the whole child. I promote educational practices that create empowered learners who are 
also independent thinkers, empathetic individuals, and responsible global citizens. 

Having been a supporter of ESUSD longer than I have had children as students in our schools, and as a 
current Board Member, I have worked to generate a positive impact that lasts well beyond when my sons 
fly off as graduated Eagles. I would be honored to receive your vote to continue my service to ESUSD. 

 


